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From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families,  
 

Wow!  Today was a GREAT first day of school!  Thank you to all the families 
that joined us this morning for our kick-off to school prayer!  Our students 
and staff could feel your prayers throughout the day.   
 

I would like to give a BIG shout out to our Home and School for hosting the 
Back to School Picnic on Monday night and the swim night at Electric City 
Water Park last night.  It was so wonderful to see all the families join  
together in fellowship. 
 

Friday is our first Mass of the school year.  If you do not have a uniform, 
please have your child dressed in black or khaki bottoms and a blue or black 
collared shirt.  As soon as the orders are in, we will send them home with 
your student.  Please make sure that you sign and return the permission slip 
for the Mass. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

8/25    9:15 AM All School Mass at OLL 
 

9/31    Middle School Fellowship Day 
 

9/1    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

9/4    NO SCHOOL—Labor Day 
 

9/5    6:00 PM K—8th Open House 
 

9/8    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

9/11-15   MAP Testing 
 

9/15    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
    12:00 PM Dismissal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On the calendar 

August 25h 

Class Ministers for Mass 

All Schools 
 

For this very reason also, applying all diligence, in your 
faith supply moral excellence, and in your moral  

excellence, knowledge. 

II Peter 1:5 

 

Jesus said that loving the Lord your God with all 
our heart, soul, and mind (Luke 10:27) is the 

greatest command we have.  

K—8th Families 
Tuesday, September 5th 

6:00 PM 



A HUGE thank you to Home & School for hosting our 

wonderful back-to-school events!   

 

There first meeting will be coming up soon.  More information coming shortly. 








